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1313 Sherman Street, Room 215 

Denver, Colorado 80203 

 

August 13, 2018 

 

Tom Zimmerman 

45781 W US Highway 50 

Cañon City, CO 81212 

 

RE: El Rancho Bondo; File No. M-2018-028; 

 110(1) Hard Rock Limited Impact Application Decision Date Extension Request Approval 

   

 

Dear Mr. Zimmerman, 

 

On August 10, 2018, the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety (Division) received via email, a 

request to extend the decision date for your permit application to the first week of September.  The Division 

hereby approves the extension request to September 7, 2018. 

 

If you have any questions, you may contact me at (303)866-8567 x8169. 

Sincerely, 

 
Timothy A. Cazier, P.E. 

Environmental Protection Specialist 

 

 

ec: DRMS file 

Joe Lovett, permitting/inspection contact 

Stephanie Carter, BLM 
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